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June 5, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As our foundation, Rally Foundation for Childhood Cancer Research (Rally) grew, I 
asked other foundations for audit recommendations as we had outgrown our previous 
auditor’s capacities.  After interviewing and receiving proposals from firms that were 
recommended, we decided to go with Vision Financial.  It was a great decision. 

If you are looking for an audit company, I highly recommend Vision Financial for a 
nonprofit audit.  A nonprofit audit is different than a for profit audit.  Jake and his staff 
are knowledgeable and experienced in nonprofit audits.  They are extremely responsive 
and make excellent suggestions that have helped Rally to improve systems and 
efficiencies.  They are also helpful throughout the year—not just when it is audit time. 
Their pricing for the audit was fair. 

I also want to say that our foundation is located in Atlanta. When deciding to go with 
Vision, I wondered if having an out of town auditor would be challenging. I am pleased 
to say that it has never been an issue.  Again, prompt communication is their strength.   

I am confident that, regardless of the size of your nonprofit or location, Vision Financial 
will give you excellent service. 

 

Thanks, and Rally On! 

 

Dean Crowe | Founder and CEO 

 


